PUBLIC NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of North Davis Sewer District

will hold a Public Hearing at 6:00 p.m. to discuss adoption of a user fee increase after which the
Board may choose to proceed with enactment by Resolution. This will be held in conjunction with
its regular Board Meeting on Thursday, March 13, 2025 in the District’s Board Room, located at
4252 West 2200 South, Syracuse, Utah. Copies of the noticing documents will be available to
review on the District’s website (www.northdavissewer.gov), District Admin Offices, Syracuse
City offices, Clearfield City offices, Clinton City offices, Kaysville City offices, Layton City

offices, Roy City offices, Sunset City otfices, and West Point City offices.

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES
OF THE NORTH DAVIS SEWER DISTRICT

Al it

Aivalé Lui (/
Clerk of the Board of Trustees

Publish Tuesday, February 25, 2025



